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                                                                                                    PARISH PAGE 

Finance 10/2/16 Budget Actual Actual Last Yr. 

YTD Offertory                   
7/1/16 - 10/2/16       $405,500 $349,751 $357,030 

YTD Priests Retirement          
 7/1/16 - 10/2/16 $22,872      $19,747 

    
   $19,207 
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Pro Life Corner 
“Pope Francis stresses, ‘We are speaking of an 
attitude of the heart, one which approaches life 
with serene attentiveness, which is capable of 

being fully present to someone without thinking 
of what comes next’ (LS 226).” “Serene Attentiveness to God’s                    

Creation,” USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities  

Altar Flowers 
Flowers on the Altar are  

In loving memory of the Wood & Locke                     
families from George & Lottie.  

 
Also, in celebration of all God's gifts                               
to our parish, from Lois Rutkowski.  

Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic School 
Admissions Open House 

Thursday, Nov. 3, 6:30-8:00pm 
Questions: Pam Mueller: 

861.4635 or pmueller@olls.org 

 40 DAYS FOR LIFE- The 40 Days for Life Fall campaign 
starts Sept 28-Nov. 6 from 7am-7pm at "A Women's 
Choice" at Drake Circle in Raleigh. Please consider praying 
an hour outside the abortion facility with other OLL parish-
ioners on Sat. ,Oct 29. Kathy or Bob Klein at 815-1369 or  
email blk4jmj@gmail.com to schedule an hour to pray.  

WEBSITE:  Our Lady of Lourdes website NEW Look!   
Visit our church & school websites to enjoy a bright, new 
look with simple-to-manage  navigation.  Current event  

details will be at your fingertips & more expanded info on 
special activities & ministries will be easy to find. 

www.ourladyoflourdescc.com.  

 Exciting news from the Music Ministry 
Our Lady of Lourdes has a reputation as a sing-
ing church.  If you enjoy singing, we invite you 
to join the vocal choir and/or the bell choir.  
Reading music is not mandatory.  Rehearsal is 

on Thursday evenings from 6:30-7:30pm for the bells & 
7:30- 9pm for the vocal choir.  Interested???  For more info 
call Nan Dickman at 215.4882.  
Also, on October 29 & 30, we will be introducing a different                
Memorial Acclamation from the Mass of St. Francis Cabrini by              
Kevin Kiel, “Save us, Savior of the world, for by your Cross &              
Resurrection you have set us free”.  In preparation, the organist will be 
playing that melody before Mass during October.  Many are already 
familiar with this Acclamation, so please be a leader.   

Prayer Service 
You & your loved ones are invited to a Prayer Service at the 
Columbarium, following the 7pm Mass on All Souls Day, 
Nov. 2. We will have a candlelight procession from church-
to the Columbarium.  We will remember those from our 
parish who have died this past year: those who are interred 
in our Columbarium, those buried elsewhere, & those 
whose names are inscribed on the Memorial Wall. 

Dear CPO Friends: 
Thank you for your amazing support of our H2O for             
Hunger Challenge!  We've met our goal of $25,000, so this 
means we will receive the match and have $50,000 for our 
food pantry.  Every dollar makes a big difference in helping 
us pay for food.  Your devotion to CPO is a wonderful 
blessing to the families we serve. 

              OLL Nursery - We Have Coverage! 
At the beginning of the summer, a very thoughtful OLL 
grandparent team donated the funds to pay for Nursery 
staffing during the 9:00am Sunday Mass.  This gift took 
away the need for parents to be volunteer Nursery helpers 
so they may attend Mass while their little ones are content.   
 
This generous couple donated funds sufficient to pay for 
staffing through November of this year. 
 
We are hoping that others will now come forward & offer 
to help fund the Nursery staffing.  The cost runs about 
$150/month.  Donations in ANY amount would help to 
underwrite this expense, & they are tax-deductible. 
 
If you'd like to help us fund the Nursery staffing, forward 
your gift in any amount to the Parish Office, with Nursery 
indicated on the Memo line, Attention:  Dorothea Bitler, 
2718 Overbrook Dr., Raleigh, 27608.  Contact Nursery 
Ministry Chair, Cathy Gephart, cathy@gepharthill.com, or 
Dorothea Bitler, dorothea.bitler@raldioc.org.   
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AROUND THE DIOCESE 

Triangle Catholic Singles                                              
Single/Single again: www.singlesingleagain.com 

Weekly Prayer Vigil 
A Woman’s Choice on Drake Circle in                 
Raleigh each Sat. at 8:30am. Meet at the              

corner of Myron & Harden Sts.                                        
Contact Eileen Mayhew at EMayhew04@aol.com. 

Project Rachel Support Group  
Abortion is one of the most common procedures in the US, expe-
rienced by millions of women, many of whom are Catholic. Abor-
tion creates a wound in post-abortive women & men, resulting in 
spiritual & emotional problems. The Project Rachel ministry as-
sists women & men who have been wounded by abortion to find 
truth & healing. If you have experienced an abortion contact us 
852.1021 or projectrachel@nc.rr.com or projectrachelnc.org/.  
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                      Catholic Charities 
We offer counseling in Raleigh & Cary.  Each loca-
tion has licensed clinical social workers who treat 
adults, children, couples, & families. The Raleigh 
office also has a bilingual therapist.  We use a fee 
scale based on income. We can file insurance.  
Appt. in Raleigh: 790.8533, Cary: 388.3065.  

     Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekends 
   Nov 4-6 Atlantic Beach & 

             Feb 3-5 in Myrtle Beach, SC                                                            
 or call 704-315-2144.   

Applications@NCMarriageDiscovery.org           

                   Thinking about Separation or Divorce?                                  
Is your marriage or a friends heading for divorce? Do you feel 
helpless to do anything about it? Retrouvaille is designed to help 
troubled marriages regain their health by rediscovering the love, 
trust & commitment that brought them together. The program is 
highly successful in saving hurting marriages, even bringing recon-
ciliation to couples who have already separated or divorced. For 
confidential info or to apply for a weekend  call 800-470-2230 or 
email: retrouvaillenc@msn.com or visit www.retrouvaille.org.  

Single/Single Again Masses  
On Oct. 16, Nov. 20 & Dec. 11 at 5:30 at Cardinal Gibbons HS. 
Info: Celia Keator atckeator@nc.rr.com.  

We strongly urge all parishioners to pray, to register,                
to become informed on key issues, & to vote.  The Church 

does not support or oppose any candidate. We do not authorize 
the distribution of partisan political materials on parish property.  

 40 Days for Life                                                     
The 40 Days for Life Fall campaign starts Sept. 28-Nov. 6                  
from 7am-7pm at "A Women's Choice" at Drake Circle in 

Raleigh. Please consider praying an hour outside 
the abortion facility with other OLL parishioners on Sat., 

Oct. 29. Contact Kathy or Bob Klein at 815.1369 or via 
email blk4jmj@gmail.com to schedule an hour to pray.  

                                       Encourage                                                             
Is a Roman Catholic apostolate for parents, friends & family 
members of loved ones with same-sex attraction.  Encourage 
helps members to focus on their own spiritual development & 
offers a supportive, confidential environment to share feelings, 
experiences, info & guidance for maintaining healthy relationships 
with our loved ones. If you love your faith & someone with SSA, 
you are not alone & help is available! Be welcomed by a group of 
Catholics who understand your struggles & will walk & pray with 
you on this journey. The Encourage Apostolate meets on the last 
Thurs. of each month at 7:00pm at St. Joseph Church in the           
620 House, facing Donald Ross Dr. Info: Theresa at 608.3510.  

                   Catholic Charities Counseling Services                                  
Will be offering 4 sessions of marriage enrichment on Thurs., 
Oct. 27 & every Thurs. through Nov. 17from 7-8:30pm at St. 
Andrew’s in Apex. Learn the 7 principles for creating & maintain-
ing a positive & fulfilling marriage, based on the research of Dr. 
John Gottman. Learn to identify the most destructive behaviors 
when conflict occurs & their antidotes. Cost is $25 per session or 
$80 for all 4 sessions if paid in full prior to the first session. Space 
is limited. Register with Louise Dillon at 790.8533, ext. 28.  

                                        Come & See  
Are you interested in learning about the Secular Franciscan Order, 
the Third Order founded by St. Francis 800 years ago?  Join us 
for a "Come & See" open house sponsored by the Padre Pio  
Fraternity of the Secular Franciscan Order on Sun., Oct. 23 from  
1:00-3:00pm at St. Francis, 11401 Leesville Rd., in the Founders 
Room.  RSVP to SecularFranciscansNC@gmail.com with your 
name, email, mailing address & phone number.  

                                   Annual Red Mass 
We will offers prayers & gratitude to those serving in the legal & 
judicial professions, will be celebrated on Oct. 21 at 12:10pm at 
Sacred Heart Cathedral in Raleigh. Bishop Burbidge will be the 
Principal Celebrant and Homilist. Those serving in these profes-
sions & all the faithful are most welcome.  

                    Family Honor "Come & See" Event! 
Sunday, Nov.6, 2-4pm in Morrisville. Join Family Honor team & 
board members & our National Executive Director for an update 
on the work of Family Honor!  Find out how families can live out 
their mission in a culture that does not respect the traditional fam-
ily.  What might the Holy Spirit be calling you to do to help 
strengthen the family? Light refreshments will be served.   
Contact Linda Gaviria, 919.467.5527, fhraleigh@gmail.com. 


